

TEST 2

* Choose the word the underlined part of which is pronounced differently from that of the others (0, 5 p)

1. A. best B. test C. modest D. contest
2. A. land B. band C. demand D. husband

* Choose the word the omitted part of which is pronounced as the given sound (0.5 p)

3. /pl / A. ___epare B. ___atform C. ___een D. ___ue
4. /kr/ A. ___edit B. sup___y C. ___eetings D. ___ass

* Fill each blank with an appropriate word from the box (Each word can be used only once. There are more words than needed) (1.5 ps)

sociable	donation	donate	audience
breathe	priority	breath	spine

5. The first.....to make our community better is to supply electricity to all places
6. The..... of warm clothes from the donors last winter was really meaningful to those poor children.
7. Possessing fresh..... is really desirable when one has to do a lot of speaking
8. The row of bones down or along the middle of a human's or animal's back is called the.....
9. The..... cheered loudly when the singers came out on the stage
10. Like his mother, Viet is a child who can talk openly to anyone.

III. Give the correct form of the verbs in brackets (2 ps)

11. At this time yesterday, I (prepare).....for my son's birthday party.
12. I felt asleep because the play was so (bore).....
13. Would you like (have).....dinner with me?
14. Recently, her husband has made her (stay) at home.
15. It has been decided that our class (have).....a picnic at Huong Pagoda next Sunday
16. Bad students never (work) hard.
17. Some of them were (hope)..... at Math because they even couldn't do the simplest calculation.
18. English (study)..... by Mary everyday

* Choose the underlined word or phrase (A, B, C or D) that needs correcting (1 p)

19. The teacher asked the students to finishing their essays at home.
A B C D
20. When you called me yesterday, I had a bath.
A B C D
21. Do you like playing computer games or are you tiring of them?
A B C D
22. I need to fix the broken chair. Are you going to help me, John ?
A B C D

* Read the passage and choose the best option for each blank. (1,25 ps)

One of the best things you can do for your body is exercise. But how (23) ____ is enough? Some people think that doing simple things like cleaning the house is helpful. Other people do heavy exercises every day, (24) ____ instance, running or swimming. One thing experts do agree on is that (25) ____ kind of exercise is good for you. Along with exercise, having a healthy diet can help promote good health. Foods like vegetables and fruit should (26) ____ several times each day. It is also important to eat foods high in fiber such as beans, grains, fruit and vegetables. Fibers helps your body to (27) ____ the food you eat. It also helps your body in other ways such as decreasing the chance of getting some cancers, hearts disease and diabetes.

23. A. far B. many C. more D. much
24. A. by B. for C. in D. with
25. A. all B. any C. both D. some
26. A. eat B. eating C. been eaten D. be eaten
27. A. consume B. digest C. pump D. spoil

* Read the following passage and choose the best answer for each of the following questions (1,25 ps)

Each country has many good people who take care of others. For example, some of students in the United States often spend many hours as volunteers in hospitals, orphanages or homes for the elderly. They read books to the people in these places, or they just visit them and play games with them or listen to their problems.

Other young volunteers go and work in the homes of people who are sick or old. They paint, clean up, or repair their houses, do the shopping. For boys who don't have fathers, there is an organization called Big Brothers. College students and other men take these boys to basketball games or on fishing trips and help them to get to know things that boys usually learn from their fathers.

Each city has a number of clubs where boys and girls can go and play games. Some of these clubs show movies or hold short trips to the mountains, the beaches, museums, or other places of interest. Most of these clubs use a lot of students as volunteers because they are young enough to understand the problems of younger boys and girls.

28. What do volunteers usually do to help those who are sick or old in their homes?

- A. They tell them stories and sing and dance for them.
- B. They do shopping, and repair or clean up their houses.
- C. They cook, sew, and wash their clothes.
- D. They take them to basketball games.

29. What do they help boys whose father do not live with them?

- A. To learn things that boys usually learn from their fathers.
- B. To get to know things about their fathers.
- C. To get to know things that boys want from their fathers.
- D. To learn things about their fathers.

30. Which activity is NOT available for the students at the clubs?

- A. playing games
- B. watching films
- C. going to interest places
- D. learning photography

31. Why do they use many students as volunteers? – Because _____.

- A. they know how to do the work
- B. they have a lot of free time
- C. they can understand the problems of younger boys and girls
- D. they are good at playing games and learning new things

32. Where don't students often do volunteer work?

- A. hospitals
- B. orphanages
- C. homes for the elderly
- D. clubs

***Complete the second sentence so that it has the same meaning as the given one (2 ps)**

33. I found it surprising to meet him by chance yesterday.

→ I was surprised.....

34. I met her during my stay in Paris last summer.

→ While.....

35. They do not often invite Tom to wedding parties.

→ Tom.....

36. The cat jumped through the window. The boy saw this.

→ The boy saw.....